From: Robert Jackson

Sent: Saturday, March 23, 2024 2:18 PM

To: Clerks Richmondhill < clerks@richmondhill.ca > Subject: Request for Comments re: 101 Bloomington.

Hello. My family and I are Oak Ridges residents and my wife and I are against the current iteration of the proposal to develop 101 Bloomington. I am in support of the need to increase the speed of new housing general, but this proposal is much too large a development for where it is at this time. There is no compelling reason to make the exceptions, revisions, and removals of designations that would be required to build an oversized development of this scale.